From: Yuba Sutter Cheer

To: Brianne Ritchie
Subject: Opud Rec center
Date: Saturday, November 23, 2024 12:48:08 PM

Good afternoon Brianne, I spoke with you yesterday Friday the 22nd about possibly using the
rec center for two days for our youth organization to hold practice at. First day would be
Monday December 30th from 5:30-8:00pm and second day would be Thursday January 2nd
from 5:30-8:00pm. Can you please include rental space amount with power bill if approved by
the board. Thank you so much and look forward to hearing from you.

-Vanessa Cordova

Yuba Sutter Cheer Association

Vice president 916-539-4623
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